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ScholarPack Parents App 
 

All parents should have received an email asking them to activate our 
new communication tool ‘ScholarPack Parents App’.  

 
You will have a link up code, to set the app up. Once all parents have 
done this, we will start using the app to share information, reminders 

and day-to-day updates about school life.  
 

This will be in addition to sharing on our closed PTFA page. 

 Walton & Lees Hill CE Primary School 

26th May Fortnightly Forum 

 This Fortnight at School! 

Our Topics are…  Swifter, Higher, Stronger and Europe, Explorers and    

Railways 

We have been reading… Non-Fiction books about the body and                 

TripWrecked 

 Volunteers Needed 

June 1st—7th is Volunteers week.  

We are looking for volunteers to help with the school 

garden once school returns on June 5th . This could be 

during the day or even after school if that is more   

convenient.  

If you would like to volunteer  to share a skill with 

school, but gardening isn't your thing, or you’re not 

available during the  aforementioned week, please get 

in touch and we can  arrange for you to visit another 

time!  

PTFA Feedback  

A letter was recently sent home 

requesting that  parents and    

carers share feedback regarding 

the PTFA and financial              

contributions. We ask that you 

do your best to return these so 

that we can gather as much     

information as  possible.  

Thank you.  
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Nursery News 

Nursery have had a busy fortnight, covering Birds and then All About Me for 

our learning themes! 

We have made bird feeders and been drawing and painting birds. We also 

tried our hand at a bit of bird watching in the school grounds.  

For our All About Me theme, we learnt about our families, the importance of 

cleaning our teeth and sleeping well, did some very relaxing yoga classes and 

baked delicious banana muffins! 

We hope everyone has a lovely half term and thank you for another great 

few weeks! 

CPR and Defibrillator Training 

We would like to thank Bewcastle First           

Responders for the very informative training 

evening they recently delivered at school. 

The training received was informative and very 

well taught, and everyone who attended felt 

they came away with a wealth of knowledge.  

Thank you also to everyone who attended and 

supported the event.     

After School Clubs 

After half term clubs will be: 

Tuesday: Sports Club 

Wednesday: Outdoor Club  
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Bewcastle Community Pool Membership 

Bewcastle School are hoping to open the pool very soon, date TBC.  

Membership remains the same price as last year, £50 per household. The pool can be used 

any time after school hours, weekends and school holidays.  

To become a member, there is a short online form to complete. Membership won’t be is-

sued until a full payment is made.  

Please send an email to admincg@leeshill.cumbria.sch.uk if you would be interest ed in    

joining and we will forward you the online membership link.  
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Pentecost Service 

Pentecost service is this Sunday (28th) at 11am at         

Lanercost Priory.  

It would be helpful to know who will be             

attending so please pop a comment on the PTFA 

Facebook page if you are coming. 

Please may any pupils attending wear their 

school uniform.  
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      Dates for the diary: 
Wednesday 7th June– KS2 Newcastle Trip, Bewcastle Swimming (swimming kit 
for Reception– Y2) 

Friday 9th June– Y5 and Y6 7-a-Side with Bewcastle 

Saturday 10th June– Cumberland Show (See our artwork displayed!) 

Wednesday 14th June– Bewcastle Swimming (swimming kit for Reception—Y6) 

Thursday 15th June– Morning visit to Talkin Tarn, Year 6 Leavers at Carlisle 
Cathedral  

Wednesday 14th June- Bewcastle Swimming (swimming kit for Reception—Y6) 

Friday 23rd– Sunday 25th June– KS2 Residential  

Wednesday 28th June- Bewcastle Swimming (swimming kit for Reception—Y6) 

Monday 3rd July– Y6 Transition day to WHS and whole school transition 
day. 

Wednesday 5th July- Bewcastle Swimming (swimming kit for Reception—Y6) 

Wednesday 12th July- Bewcastle Swimming (swimming kit for Reception—Y6) 

Tuesday 18th July– End of term celebration and leavers assembly. Parents 
and carers invited to join.  

Wednesday 19th July– End of term.  

 Walton & Lees Hill CE Primary School 

Fortnightly Forum 

Caring, sharing and always learning 

We hope everyone has a wonderful half 
term and we look forward to seeing you 

on Monday 5th June! 


